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Dear Families,  
Welcome to our Autumn  term newsletter, 
and a big hello to the new children and 
families who have joined us this term. We 
also want to fondly welcome back all our 
existing children at the nursery as we look 
ahead to planning many fun experiences, 
activities and events. The autumn season 
brings with it many changes in our 
environment, and we will be taking the 
opportunity for all our children to enjoy all 
the changes that are happening around 
them. Please continue to follow all the 
information on our website and like and 
share our Facebook and Instagram page. 
Facebook/Instagram: Little Marvels 
Nursery Services. If you have any 
queries, feedback or suggestions please 
speak with the Nursery Manager and we 
hope you have a lovely term.
Debbie Smith-Director of Little 
Marvels Nursery Services

Shapes!

The toddlers have been getting creative and making their 
own playdough. The children decided that they wanted the 
playdough out this week but their wasn’t any! Dre’Mar said 
‘Let’s make some!’. The children gathered their ingredients 
with some adult support and made their very own play 
dough by mixing, pouring and combining the ingredients. 
This also helps them to pick up on different skills as they 
are able to make their own choices which is great for 
independant learning. 

Pre-school have been working on their shapre recognition 
for the majoity of the month, this allows them to learn the 
different shapes while learning colours at the same times, 
this gives the children an oppurtunity to work together and 
work in groups which helps them develop team work and 
communication skills. Working with shapes also helps the 
children to learn further skills whcih will come in handy as 
they move up in school, subjects like mathematics and ans 
science all come into play when working with shapes. Its an 
early step in learning numbers and shapes.                                                          
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October                               

October Halloween 
Party 

Half Term 

9:30-
11am 
2pm-
3:30pm 

Stay and play halloween party 
on Monday 31st August. 

24th Oct-28th Oct 

 
Outdoor Play! 

Many of the children love playing outside with their groups of 
friends or on their own, they love the playground and enjoy 
going down the slide at every chnace they get. its especially 
good for children to play outside because it helps them work on 
their communication skills with eachother and with the staff on 
duty, playing outside also gives the kids a new enviroment. 

 2022

Wet play!! 

The toddlers really enjoy playing outside also as it goives them a sense 
of exploring the place, the kids love to play outside and explore what 
nature has to offer them outside the classroom. Playing outside aslo 
allows the kids to advance their motor skills alot more, it helps them 
further their knowledge on whats outside and helps them to imporove 
their balance and coordination. 

Paint Play! 

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Labelling Personal Items

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure your child has a 
water bottle and appropriate clothing on warmer days, i.e. sun hat.
Sun cream can be applied at the setting if provided.

Nursery Information

Many of the children love playing outside with their groups of 
friends or on their own, they love the playground and enjoy 
going down the slide at every chnace they get. its especially 
good for children to play outside because it helps them work on 
their communication skills with eachother and with the staff on 
duty, playing outside also gives the kids a new enviroment. 


